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DID YOU KNOW THAT WORK BEING DONE TO

SUPPORT GIFTED EDUCATION

IN OUR SCHOOLS

SUPPORTS ALLOUR STUDENTS?

JOIN US FROM THE COMFORT OF YOUR HOME TO LISTEN TO SALLY BROCK -
EDUCATION OFFICER - GIFTED EDUCATION TO HEAR ABOUT THE

EXCITING WORK BEING DONE TO SUPPORT
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLEIN OUR SCHOOLS.

WHEN: WEDNESDAY 26 AUGUST 2020

TIME: 7.00 - 8.00PM

VIAZOOM

RSVPTO CATH.GARRETT-JONES@MN.CATHOLIC.EDU.AU
BY COB 25 AUGUST TO RECEIVEYOUR ZOOM INVITATION BY EMAIL.




